Dear Chair and House Health and Government Affairs Committee Members,

Please support HB 0799, which prohibits the State and the political subdivisions in the State from
requiring an applicant for employment or an employee to provide proof of vaccination against COVID-19
as a condition for employment. Those already infected such virus can gain natural immunity and do not
need vaccination against that virus. Also many side effects caused by the COVID-19 vaccine have been
reported by FDA. People have their constitutional right to choose whether get the vaccine or not.

Everyone is protected by constitution and have freedom of choice for health care.
Therefore, | am favorable to the bill HB 0799.

Please support this bill.

Respectfully,

Wei Yan

Maryland resident



